
The United Townships of Head, Clara & Maria 

 
 

Notice regarding  

Council Meeting  
 

 

The regular meeting of Council that was 
scheduled for Thursday, June 17th has been 

changed to  

Friday, June 18, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. 
 

 

 

The meeting will be held virtually to remain in com-
pliance with the provincial COVID-19 restrictions. 

Residents who wish to observe the meeting are wel-
come to do so electronically. Please contact the mu-

nicipal office at 613-586-2526 or email 
clerk@headclaramaria.ca for Zoom meeting details.   

 


